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What is happening next week?

Teachers were delighted to be able to update you on your child’s
progress this week. Hopefully you found the meeting helpful and
have gone away with lots of ideas for how to support your child’s
learning. Thank you to the teachers for holding these valuable
meetings that go on late into the evening, and coming in fresh the
next morning to teach the children. You are all amazing! 

Year 3 and Year 1 had a great time in their History Man workshops.
These workshops really bring history to life as the children get to
investigate artefacts and explore themes through story and drama.
This immersion in learning really makes it memorable! 

Eco- Council held an assembly on Monday as we were ‘dreaming of a
green Christmas!’ They had lots of great advice that hopefully your
child has shared with you at home. The Eco- Council then spent
lunchtimes making recycled Christmas decorations for our tree. 

Year 6 thoroughly enjoyed escaping to the world of Norse legend at
the Unicorn Theatre production of Odd and the Frost Giants. Another
memorable experience to inspire their learning. 

Year 3 loved their maths games session to support their learning of
the times tables! 

It’s a very festive week! We have our Winter Concerts through the
week- please see the dates and start times below: 

Tuesday 10th December 2.45pm Reception and Year 1
Wednesday 11th December 2.45pm Year 2 and Year 3
Thursday 12th December 2.45pm Year 4 and Year 5
Friday 13th December 2.45pm Year 6

Come to the front entrance just before the start time. We look
forward to seeing you there. 

Wednesday is our Christmas Jumper Day and this is when we will
enjoy Christmas Lunch together. Remember, your child can choose
on the day if they want a Christmas Lunch. 
 

Wednesday 11th December



Important DatesAttendance 
Well done Year 4! Only 5 minutes of learning time lost!

Important information from the office

Pantomime Payments: Please make sure you’ve made any outstanding Pantomime payments or other
trips/ workshops your child has attended.

We hope you enjoy the fair today!

For those that ordered Christmas trees please ensure that you
collect them on Saturday morning, and feel free to share a

photo of your decorated tree with us!

We will also be running a Winter Trail over the holidays. For
those new to the trail it's a small walk around the area,

following a map. You'll find letters along the way to spell out
something festive, and there is a token prize at the end for the

kids. It's free, and we also include some art and puzzle activities
for the kids. Details will be sent out soon. 


